
Public Perception of Climate Change: the New Climate Dice 

 

A paper Perception of Climate Change will be published next week in the Proceedings of the 

National Academy of Sciences and is available to reporters via PNAS; stories are embargoed 

until 3 PM Monday 6 August.  This is a paper submitted earlier this year under the title "Public 

Perception of Climate Change: The New Climate Dice".  We were not allowed to keep Climate 

Dice in the title. 

 

A "popular science" write-up on the paper is available on the GISS web site and some 

unpolished Q&A on the paper is also available. 

 

Jim Hansen 

3 August 2012 

http://www.columbia.edu/~jeh1/mailings/2012/20120803_DicePopSci.pdf
http://www.giss.nasa.gov/
http://www.columbia.edu/~jeh1/mailings/2012/20120803_DiceQNA.pdf

